
 

 

Student Safety 

Tafoya Hawks  

 

School Site Council Vacancies! 

We are looking for one more parent to serve as advisors and members 

of our School Site Council (SSC). Site Council members help to 

create the school plan that focuses on improving student achievement. 

The council monitors the progress of the plan throughout the year and 

evaluates the school’s instructional program and program. Members 

can contribute ideas and share thoughts from other Tafoya parents and 

families. It is a two year term. Meetings times will be determined by 

the new team.  However, our first meeting will take place on 

September 10, 4:30 – 5:30PM.  Please contact Lyssa Perry at 

lyssa.perry@wjusd.org. Our school CANNOT run without a 

functioning SSC. 

 

     Week 4 News – 2019-2020 School Year    9.9.19 

Student safety is one of the most important things on any school campus.  
Every child deserves to feel safe and valued on campus regardless of their 
race, ethnicity, gender, body type, and/or disability.  Currently, our Tafoya 
students can do better.  We can be kinder, more inclusive, and create a 
campus that everybody feels like they belong.  Throughout the next few 
months, this will be our strong focus.  I urge each family to sit down and 
really discuss with your children how important it is to be kind, to be the 
kid that walks up to another student that may be sitting alone and invites 
them to play, and to make sure they pick other students up and not bring 
them down.  Bullying will not be tolerated, and I invite you to be an active 
participant in helping to make Tafoya a safe campus. 

 

Important Dates: 
SSC Meeting: 9/10 4:30PM 

District Meet & Greet: 9/11     

6:00 – 8:00PM 

PTA Meeting: 9/12 6:00PM 

Picture Day: 9/19 

Principal’s Message 

Thank you to everyone that showed 
up to Back to School Night! We all 
appreciate the dedication and 
commitment to your children.  We ask 
that our parents continue to show up 
throughout this coming year!  This 
week our 3rd, 4th, 5th, and 6th graders 
will be taking a survey on School 
Culture, Climate, and safety.  I am 
excited to share the results with our 
community and stake-holders.  I hope 
you have a great week! 

Thank You!! 
We had a fantastic number of 
parents sign up to receive 
information about PTA.  THANK 
YOU! We hope to see you on 
Thursday, 9/12. 
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